
 

 

July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Sixth Form Students, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you today to share an important update regarding the 

uniform policy at The Coleshill School Sixth Form. 

After extensive consultation with both parents and students, the decision has been made uniform to 

implement a uniform and have a sixth form dress code. Effective from September 1st, 2024, all sixth 

form students will be required to wear:- 

• a black or white t-shirt with the sixth form logo 

• as well as a grey hoodie, also featuring the sixth form logo 

 

 

 

These items can be purchased directly from PB Sports through the following. The cost of the hoodie is 

£18.25, including the embroidered logo, and the T-shirt is £10.50, also with a printed logo included. 

In addition to the t-shirt and hoodie, students will be expected to wear:- 

• black trousers 

• black jeans (no rips) 

• tailored knee length black shorts 

• black polishable leather trainers or shoes 
 
All students will need to wear their lanyards on site at all times. 

 



 

 

We understand the financial challenges that many families face, and we are committed to ensuring 
that all our students have access to the resources they need to succeed. If you are currently in receipt 
of bursary, we will purchase the 6th form uniform on the student's behalf. If you are not in receipt of 
the bursary but feel you may qualify as a rough guide households with an annual income of less than 
£37,500 we encourage you to visit our website at https://coleshill.warwickshire.sch.uk/sixth-
form/bursary  Which will explain the process. Here, you will find all the necessary information and 
instructions on how to submit your application. 

We believe this new uniform policy will help to create a sense of unity and pride within our sixth form 
community, while also ensuring a more professional and smart appearance. We appreciate your 
support and cooperation in this matter. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me inform@sixthform.co.uk  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Sixth Form Team  

inform@sixthform.co.uk  
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